
Announcements 
 

 

 
The flowers on the Altar  

are given by Susan Simundson and Bruce Cryan 
in memory of Dan and Sally Cryan 

 
 
 SERVING THIS WEEK – Reformation Sunday – October 27, 2019 

Altar Guild:   Stephany Laurent, Bob Laurent  Assisting Minister: Mark Cheney 

  Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:                    Reader:   
Marie Grist   Communion Assistants:   Cindy Cote, Susan Horsch, Volunteers 
Needed     
 

SERVING NEXT WEEK – All Saints Sunday – November 3, 2019 

Altar Guild:  Maureen Johnson, Pat Frazier   Assisting Minister:  Volunteer Needed  

  Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:                   Reader:  

Michael Ferry    Communion Assistants:  Volunteers Needed     
 

                                                     THIS WEEK AT PILGRIM 
 

Today  10/27     9:00 a.m.  Holy Communion 
       9:15 a.m.  Sunday School  
     10:00 a.m.  Pot Luck Brunch and  
         Special Congregational Meeting 
Monday  10/28          10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 
Tuesday 10/29 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       6:30 p.m.  Confirmation Fellowship 
       7:00 p.m.  Handbell Rehearsal 
Wednesday  10/30 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
     10:00 a.m.  Food Pantry 
       7:00 p.m.  Choir Rehearsal 
Thursday 10/31 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
Friday  11/1  10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 
 
 

 



 
 
 

Reminder!   Clocks go back at 2:00 a.m. next 
Sunday, November 3.  Enjoy your extra hour of 
sleep, and we will see you at 8:00 or 9:30 a.m. next 
week! 
 
 

 

 

Volunteers are needed as Assisting Ministers, Communion Assistants, 
and Ushers.  Sign-up sheets are located on the bulletin board outside of 
the church office.  Thank you! 
 
 

This week the Food Pantry is requesting donations of macaroni and 

cheese and canned vegetables.  The Pilgrim Food Pantry's vision is that 
nobody go without the necessary food for themselves and their families. 
This is made possible through our generous partners (especially Trader 
Joe’s and Big Lots) that donate food and you, our Pilgrim congregation.  
Please place your donations in the basket in the hallway by the entrance 
to church.  You can also call the church office at 739-2937 to make 
arrangements to drop off any donations you may have.   Thank you for 
your generosity. 

 
 

 

Handbell Rehearsals are on Tuesdays at 7:00 p.m. 

Choir Rehearsals are on Wednesday nights at 7:00 p.m. 
New singers are always welcome. 

 
Please speak to Denis Brunelle, Minister of Music, should you have any 

questions. 

 
 



 

Shut-In Communion Visits 
 

If you know of someone unable to attend church services who would like 
to receive communion at home, please contact us at 401-739-2937 or by 
email at parishasst@pilgrimlutheranri.org.  A member of the Eucharistic 
Ministry will contact you to arrange a visit. 

 
Thank you to everyone who has donated to the Fall Festival kitchen!!!    
Donated items may be dropped off on Friday, November 22.   
 
A new lector schedule is being developed.  If you’d like to 

participate in the rotation of reading the Scripture at worship, at 

either service, please contact Donald Williams at 783-2316 or by 

email at  dnld2020@gmail.com.  Also, if you wish to be removed 

from the list, please let him know. 
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